
 

OFFICIAL (CLOSED OFFICIAL) / SENSITIVE (NORMAL) 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Term 2 Week 2           27 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the second week of Term 2. Today, we would like to share a programme 
called Termly Affirmation. At the end of each term, Concord teachers take the time 
to affirm students who are good role models to their peers. A certificate of 
commendation will be presented to these students.  In this newsletter, we will feature 
some of our P3 and P4 Concordians who have demonstrated outstanding leadership 
qualities and uphold the school’s values. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Year Head’s Desk 
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Congratulations to all students who have received their termly affirmation 
certificates in Term 1. The school is proud of them and they have certainly shown 
what is like to be true Concordians. We certainly hope to continue affirming many 
more students in the coming terms! 
 
In the words of our Principal, Mr Tan Siew Tiong, “We believe firmly in character 
education and will constantly strive to do our best to inculcate in our Concordians a 
set of sound and enduring values that becomes their moral compass in their quest 
for knowledge and skills and to be future-ready. We want to nurture our Concordians 
to be resilient, adaptable, and courageous to navigate new frontiers and changing 
circumstances.” 
 
Till the next newsletter, Parents! Wishing you a wonderful week ahead! 
 

 
From the desk of: 
Mrs Lau Bee Ha (Year Head, Middle Primary) 
Mdm Nur Jihan Kahar (Assistant Year Head, Middle Primary) 


